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ATTN:  Sharon Hoffman 

FROM:  Neal Cloud 

DATE:  July 1, 2008 
Hobby Corporation of America 
2904 Research Road 
Champaign, IL  USA 61822 
Tel:  (217) 398-3630 
Fax:  (217) 398-0008 

 
 
Re:  FCC ID   IYF3CHAM100-27 
 
 
Sharon, 
 
This letter is to confirm that for Hobbico item IYF3CHAM100-27, otherwise noted as our 
“White Wolf” transmitter, the following design changes will be implemented during production 
as indicated on page 2 of the test report issued by SGS-CSTC Standards Technical Services Ltd. 
(report number SZEMO080501999RFF): 
 
a.  C9 will be changed to 12pF 
 
b.  C10 will be changed to 470pF 

 
c.  A 0.1uF capacitor will be installed between the "+" and "-" power terminals on the pc board 
 
Please confirm your receipt of this letter. 
 
Thank you. 

Best Regards, 

 
Neal Cloud 
ncloud@hobbico.com 


	FROM:  Neal Cloud

